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SYNOPSIS OF STAFF CONGRESS MEETING Apri113, 1989: 
--The Smoking Policy Committee completed its charge and was released. 

EDITOR: Rosanne Rawe 
202 Steely Library 

--Diane Hunley asked all Committee Chairs to submit a synopsis of the committee's accomplishments for 
this year. Please deliver these to the Staff Congress Office prior to our May meeting. 
--Salary letters are scheduled to be sent after the next University Board of Regents' Meeting. 
--The Food Service Committee asked Seilers to post calorie and carbohydrate counts for main items on 
their menu. They also asked Seilers to supply diet bread and an additional diet salad dressing for 
variety. 
--The Parking and Traffic Control Committee reported that an Amnesty Day for parking tickets was voted 
down. However, the vote to extend Reserve Lot "B" until7:00 was passed. 
--Virginia Stallings accepted the appointment to the University Emergency Evacuation Committee. 
--The Scholarship Committee is planning a Reception for the winning recipients at our June Meeting. The 
University Community is invited to attend. 
--To date, the University has no plans for a Faculty /Staff Picnic either on or off campus. 
--The next Staff Congress meeting will be held on May 11, 1989 in University Center room 108, 1:00-3:00 
p.m. Guests are welcome. However, if you wish to raise a topic for discussion, please notify 
Diane Hunley two weeks prior to the meeting, so that you can be put on the agenda. 

******** ********************************************************************************* ***** 

THE NORTHERN LITES 
A newly formed weight loss support group, is now meeting weekly on Wednesdays from 4:30-5:30 in the 
Faculty /Staff Dining Room. The group collectively lost over 15 pounds just last week! Meetings include 
a weigh in, celebration times, and a discussion on weight loss topics. All employees and their 
spouses/dependents are welcome. If you need more information, call Nancy Pierce at X-6477. 

STAFF CONGRESS ELECTION UPDA1E 
The 1989 Staff Congress election will commence May 8, 1989 and close May 19, 1989. Employees will elect 
representatives in their respective employment areas and categories as well as representatives from the 
support staff at-large. 
LAST CALL FOR NOMINATIONS- How about YOU. Nominations close April21. Please deliver your 
nomination directly to the Staff Congress Office. We urge all staff employees to seriously consider 
your participation in this election by voting for the candidate of your choice to serve on Staff 
Congress. 

DIRECf DEPOSITS 

The Huntington Bank provides free checking to eligible NKU employees who 
direct deposit their paychecks. The following branches are now open: on 6th 
Street in Bellevue, contact Chris Beckmeyer; Southgate next to UDF, contact 
Mark Weckerbrock; and Dayton, Kentucky, contact Sally Glover. Coming soon to 
Highland Height~ will be a branch south of Nunn Drive across from Bluegrass 
Carryout (John's Hill Road). 



Correction for your Faculty /Staff Telephone Directory 
Sue Boots in the Learning Resource Center can only be reached at x-5679. 

"A little planning is a fine thing. 
Too much planning may be an excuse for not getting anything done." 

FAREWElLS: 
Leah Alexander - Admissions 
Lisa Brown - Career Development 
Jennifer Nyquist- Public Safety 
Georgia Daniels - Physical Plant 
Patty Castelluccio - Registrar 
Donna Fye - Computer Services 
Mary Daniels - Bursar 

TRANSFERS: 
Phyllis Sholtys - Education 
Marilyn Gosney - Student Development 
Kathleen Layton - Chase Admissions 

BUN1>LES OF JOY: 

NEW HIRES: 
Shannon Dixon - Small Business Center 
Cheery Edelen - Main Library 
Marijo Fraley - WNKU 
Charles Fulmer- Custodian 
Jana Garriott- Financial Aid 
Steve Hinton - Media Services 
Patty Hayden - Residential Life 
Rita Piotrowski - Reemployment Center 
Anthony Raniero - Physical Plant 

Charles Jackson - Minority Student Coordinator - daughter, Ranesha Leeann, born March 10, 6 lbs. 7 oz. 
Sally Allen- Accountancy- daughter, Rebecca Susan, born March 14, 9lbs. 4 oz. 
Kathy Dawn- Printing Services- granddaughter, Jessisca Lauren Sansom, born February 9, 7 lbs. 1 ox. 
Nancy Niemeyer- Bursar- son, David Patrick, born March 14, 7 lbs 10 ox. 
Julie Rice- Financial Aid- son, Andrew David, born AprilS, 9lbs. 6 oz. 
Barbara Rice Weyer- Information Management- nephew, Andrew David Rice. 
Eddie Weyer- Physical Plant- nephew, Andrew David Rice. 

CONDOLENCES: 
To Bonnie Lowe - Physical Plant, and her family on the death of her husband. 
To William Pruitte - Physical Plant, and his family on the death of his stepmother 
To Shirley Steffen - Physical Plant, and her family on the death of her mother. 
To Tom Walter - Printing Services, and his family on the death of his brother Mark. 
To Lt. Don McKenzie - Department of Public Safety, and his family on the death of his father. 

WNKU 89.7 FM COMBINES CAKE AND COMMUNITY SUPPORT 
In conjunction with its traditional April fundraiser, WNKU is throwing itself a fourth birthday 

party open to the general public on Saturday, April 29 from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at its Highland 
Heights studios, located at the Landrum Academic Center. 

Guests at the party are invited to tour the station, deliver birthday greetings on the air, enjn~, 

birthday cake and meet the WNKU staff. 
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